
Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole 

From: Mary Pat Surmeier [mpsurmeier@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 09, 2010 9:27 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Revision of coastal zoning ordinance
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11/9/2010

Dear Supervisiors, 
As owners of property on the Gaviota coast the thought of more interference from the Coastal 
Commission is very worrisome. The County should not give up their control of the Gaviota 
coast. The Coastal Commissioners are not elected and therefore as citizens we have very little 
recourse to effect change or dispute rulings. They already have more power than an unelected 
commission should have. 
Sincerely, 
George and Mary Pat Surmeier 


